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Proposed 2024-2025 Budget  
 

Per RSA: 40:13, II-a (c), a public hearing on the proposed budget is 
required.  

 
Present: Dick Dunning, Alan Edelkind, Katherine Heck, Janine Lesser, Jim Fredrickson, 
Erin Pils-Martin, Greg Kriebel, Dr. Kimberly Saunders, Dr. Ann Forrest, Brian Cisneros 
 
Dick Dunning called the Public Hearing to order at 6:03 p.m.  
 
Dick said that this is the opportunity for the public to ask the board any questions about 
the proposed budget. 
 
There were no questions from the public asked.  
 
Kimberly Saunders reported out on the proposed budget. 
 
A budget summary by object was referenced.  
 
Katherine Heck said that there is a line item copy of the budget available for public 
review.  
 
Dick Dunning called the hearing to a close at 6:05 p.m.  
Unanimous.  
 
In other business, Janine Lesser moved, Katherine Heck seconded for Dr. 
Kimberly Saunders to speak on behalf of the board tomorrow at the State for 
HB1583 adequacy to raise it to $10K.  She asked the board to speak as the 
Superintendent and also the board.   

https://www.youtube.com/c/ConValEvents


Unanimous.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Brenda Marschok 

 
 


